
                                                                    201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

September 4, 2012 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Docket No. 08-999-05 – Corrected Smart Grid Monitoring Report  
 
On July 6, 2012, Rocky Mountain Power filed its 2012 Smart Grid Annual Report in the above 
referenced docket with a corrected report filed July 31, 2012. Rocky Mountain Power hereby 
submits Utah Addendum II to that report. In response to suggestions of the Division of Public 
Utilities, Utah Addendum II provides a discussion a status update on the electromechanical 
battery energy flywheel technology pilot project as well as an update on electric vehicle 
penetration and vehicle-to-grid technology. The Company will also provide an electronic version 
to psc@utah.gov and a confidential electronic version of this filing on CD.  
 
Utah Addendum II to the 2012 Annual Smart Grid Report contains information that is 
commercially sensitive to Rocky Mountain Power and are confidential. Accordingly, Rocky 
Mountain Power is filing the confidential documents and workpapers under seal pursuant to 
R746-100-16, and requests that the Commission require any party who wishes to view these 
documents execute a Confidential Information Certificate.  
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and staff requests regarding this matter 
be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com  
    dave.taylor@pacificorp.com   
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah Blvd., Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
    David L. Taylor 
    Regulatory Manager 
    Rocky Mountain Power 
    201 South Main Street, Suite 2300 
    Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
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Please direct any informal inquires concerning this matter to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation & Government Affairs 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 
 
Enclosures 
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